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District of Columbia Developmental Disabilities Council
Community Invitation:

Seeking ldeas & Recommendations from our District
Residents with Developmental Disabilities & Their Families

Purpose: The DDC is developing a new Five Year State Plan (fiscal
years 2017-2021), and we need your leadership, involvement, and
help in identifying the future direction and goals of the new State Plan.

MARCH 15, 2016

MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. LIBRARY
901 G STREET, NW - ROOM A-3
WASHINGTON, DC

5:30 PM - 7:00 PM

METRO: GREEN/YELLOW Lines to Gallery Place or
RED Line to Metro Center

**LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED**

Requests for reasonable accommodations should be submitted to Mathew McCollough ((202)
727-6744 or mathew.mccollough@dc.gov) by Wednesday, March 9, 2016.
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Visit http://ddc.dc.gov/
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